
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
December 30, 2018 

 
 

 

As we begin our entry into this new year, a reminder for all: 

 

************* 

 

For those interested in submitting an application for a position on the Board, please return your intent 

sheet no later than January 11, 2019. 

 

Homeowners who have fruit trees on your property, please regularly clean up and dispose of fallen 

fruit properly to minimize rodents, etc.  Thank you. 

 

Please check pool bulletin board Sign Up Sheet for upcoming January trips and events, including 

January 21 Pot Luck gathering under the gazebo. 

 

Next Board meeting will be held on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 2:30 pm at the Patio Club 

House. 

 

************* 

 

 

May this new year be filled with goodness and grace for all our  

Villa of Chestnut Creek neighbors and their families! 

 

 

 


